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Vice-Principal Humanities and Social Science’s Report to Senate 
 
Membership of Creative Industries Federation 
 
The Faculty, backed by QMSE, has successfully applied to join the Creative Industries 
Federation. This is a national membership organisation that aims to bring together all of the 
UK’s arts, creative industries and cultural education to provide an authoritative voice within 
the sector.  
 
HSS Faculty Away Day 
 
Senior colleagues gathered at the Law Society on Wednesday 10th May to discuss key 
priorities for the Faculty. Topics discussed included Research Impact, Recruitment, and 
Retention. It was agreed that whilst there are many areas of good practice across HSS, more 
can be done to enhance support for research activity and the engagement, retention and 
success of students.  
 
Leverhulme Early Career Fellowships 
 
The Faculty has been awarded up to eight Leverhulme Early Career Fellowships for the 
upcoming academic year. This elite group of scholars will be welcomed to QMUL formally at 
an event in September 2017 and will be encouraged to work closely with the new Institute in 
HSS (IHSS).  


